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3rd 

     Head Teacher’s Comments 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
 
We have had a lovely week in school, busy as ever.  
 
Key Stage Two made us all very proud with their Christmas production of 'Christmas...snow problem', on Monday. The church 
looked beautiful and it was lovely to be able to host a live show. Thank you for understanding in providing track and trace details 
and wearing face coverings.  
 
On Tuesday, we welcomed Kendal Fire and Rescue to deliver some first aid to KS2. Sadly, they were called out to an emergency, 
so Mrs Pearson and Mrs Bone stepped in and delivered a refresher of some basics. Such an important life skill!  
 
Local business lady, Jen Braithwaite joined us in school on Wednesday to launch the local project 'ThinkifNow'. The project aims 
to educate local children about sustainable living and recycling. Every child made a lantern using recycled milk bottles. These will 
be displayed this Christmas to brighten up local homes. St Marys and St Martins also joined this project. 
 
 
 
PCSO Sarah Blacow joined us on Thursday for the official launch of our Mini Police. The children are super excited to start 
community projects in the new year. Beware- the children will be out with a speed gun soon!  
Today we have completed our sponsored Reindeer dash for St. Johns Hospice, Ulverston. We entertained the streets of 
Windermere with our singing. Did you hear us? If you can sponsor your child, any amount is most appreciated. 
 
Please can we ask (as per the DOJO post) that you only send your child t school if they are feeling well. If your child has any 
COVID symptoms, please test them appropriately. Thank you for support in keeping our school community safe.  
 
Please remember, school closes at 2pm on Friday 17th for Christmas, therefore there will be no after school clubs running on 
this day. Also Mrs Osborne’s Craft club on Tuesday has now finished.   
 
Stay safe, 
 

 

Mrs Bone and Mrs Tansey 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stay safe, 

 

 

Mrs Bone and Mrs Tansey 

   ATTENDANCE           

TEDDY AWARD 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reception 93% 

Year 1   92% 

Year 2 93% 

Year 3 90%   

Year 4 97%   

Year 5 93%    

Year 6 93% 

Get well soon 
to all our little 

ones at 
home!!!  

 
Keep  

  DIARY – December 2021 

 

Saturday 11th December –  11-12:30 LAKELAND 

 Carol singing. 
 
Sunday 12th December – Parish Church Carol Singing 
   
3Pm All welcome. 
 
Tuesday 14th December – Explorers Party Own Clothes. 
 
Wednesday 15th December- Sewing club’s Party till  4;15  
 
Thursday 16h December- XMAS LUNCH – KS2 party  
 Own clothes. 
 
FRIDAY 17th Last Day of Term School Closes at 2PM. 
 
January 5th School reopens.  
 
 
 
  
 
    

Our mini police showing off their new 

uniforms!!  

 


